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Say No To Tolls

I am a small business owner in Ridgefield. A large percentage of my business is conducted in Weschester
and Putnam county's. The time and money just going through tolls will have a significant impact on our
bottom line. My employee's other choices would be navigating through all the back roads avoiding toll's
and that would be just as costly.

When will the cost of running our business'es ever go down? Every new tax,increased insurance cost,
higher gas prices, just cost my customers more money. Those customers and myself are fed up with a
state government that can't control spending. Asking us to pay more is no longer the answer. Get it
straight...STOP WASTING OUR MONEY! .

Paul Hurlbut
Vice President

Professional Water Systems, Inc.
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